
WHAT’S ON IN GRADE ART ? 
WELCOME BACK TO ART 2018! 

What an amazing year we have planned in the Art 

Room. We will be learning a lot of art theory, whilst 

crea�ng some marvellous masterpieces. 

This term we are working on Colour Theory and the 

Colour Wheel. We have quickly discovered that this is a 

HUGE topic and is quite a challenge. The 5/6 students 

have learnt about the ‘Visual Light Spectrum’ and they 

were quite confused at first. Wait un�l we teach them 

the difference between addi�ve and subtrac�ve colour 

systems!!!! 

⇒ Our Prep students are working on the Primary 

colours and ‘warm and cool’ colours. 

⇒ Our 1/2 students are working on the Primary, 

Secondary and Ter�ary colours. 

⇒ Our 3/4 students are working on the en�re 

Colour Wheel, �n�ng, shading and toning. 

⇒ Our 5/6 students are working on the en�re 

Colour Wheel and the 5 major types of colour 

schemes. 

It may seem really premature, however, we are working 

on our projects for the Art Show. The Art Show will be 

on display at Open Night, held on Wednesday the 9th of 

May in Term 2.  

The projects are of a very high standard and the 

students are certainly having to use a ’Growth Mindset’ 

to complete them.   

 

Some of our Upper Years 

students learning how to 

�nt and shade a Hue. 

5/6 Students 

applying their 

Colour Wheel 

knowledge to 

artworks. 

Our Junior Grades 

have been learning 

about warm and 

cool colours. 

Our lovely Preps 

have learnt their 

Primary colours 

and are using this 

knowledge when 

pain�ng          cat-

erpillars 


